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DIRK KEMPTHORNE
. Governor
‘ : KARL J.DREHER
March 23-, 2004 o ' ‘ : Director
Frank Erwin
Watermaster, Water District 36A
2628S975E

‘Hagerman, ID 83332
Re: Proposed Buckeye Ditch 10° rectahgular weir

" Dear Frank,.

I have reviewed the plans you provided IDWR for the proposed weir at the Buckeye Ditch.
These plans show sufficient detail, except as noted below, for proper construction and placement
of the new weir. One additional note that should be included is that the weir plate should be

level, plumb, and the weir floor should have no slope, or as near as practicle for rough formed
concrete construction.

The proposed size of weir also should be sufficient for the range of flows on record for the
Buckeye Ditch.

This letter should be considered as certification of appfoval that the proposed measuring device
meets or exceeds IDWR standards. If you have further questions, don’t hesitate to call.

Smcerely

mw

 Steve Burrell, P.E.

‘Water Distribution Section .

c: Water District file
Buckeye ditch measurement file



